
The Adelaide Pigeon Club-Australia's most exciting club!

 
Address all correspondence to  

The Secretary: Rolf Goodacre 

22 Wood Street, Kurralta Park SA 5037 

Ph 0405 507 031 

Address all payments to 

The Treasurer:  Adelaide Pigeon Club   

Penny Fretter 12 Spencer Street 

Mac Donald Park S.A. 5121 

Ph 0400 823 461 

Email the club at adelaidepigeonclub@hotmail.com 

Website information from 
www.adelaidepigeonclub.com.au 
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JUNE 2022 NEWSLETTER 
 

It is now just over one week until the start of the season. A list of the entries in the first race will be on the 

Benzing One Loft Race website on the evening of Friday, 24
th

 June. The entry lists and results of all our 

races will be available on this website.  

 

It would be appreciated if the owners of the first, second and third birds in each race could supply a 

little information on the birds (including performances by the parents in the race or stock loft) for 

the newsletter by the Sunday night after the race.  
 

Please let Brian or Penny know if you intend coming to the races. 
 

The next newsletter will follow the first race. We wish everyone the best of luck with their birds.  
 

 

 

APC Committee 

Brian, Penny and Rolf 


